Do you have a child due to start
school in September 20237

Come and visit Pilgrims” Way Primary School.

Rated GOOD with OUTSTANDING in Early Years
by Ofsted in September 2022

Meet our team and have a tour of our

wonderful school and grounds.

Tours of the school will be held every
Tuesday at 10am and Thursday at 2pm (term time)
Between Tues 8th Nov 22 & Thurs 12th Jan 23.

To book a tour, please call us on 01227 760084.

We look forward to meeting you.

Pilgrims’ Way Primary School,
Pilgrims’ Way,
Canterbury, CT1 1XU




